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Darius began employment with Wake County Government in May 1982.  He was hired 
as the Accounting Technician for the Capital Area Federal Workforce Development 
program.  At the time, the federal program was referred to as the Comprehensive 
Employment and Training Act (CETA).  Now, 38 years later, Darius is the Senior 
Accountant and Business Manager for the Capital Area federal workforce development 
program, which is referred to as the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA). 
 
For the past 25 years, Darius has ensured that the department had zero annual audit 
findings and zero findings for state monitoring.  Darius is commonly requested to mentor 
other financial workforce professionals from around the state because of his reputation 
and his knowledge in financial management for federal and state programs.   
 
He is also recognized at the Federal Level at the Department of Labor for his knowledge 
and he has been asked to participate in conversations that are typically geared towards 
state level financial leaders. 
 
Darius is an important part of the Capital Area Workforce Development department.   The 
team is small, and Darius is a critical part of the nucleus.  His sense of humor and his 
stories will be missed tremendously by his co-workers.   
 
Please join in me congratulating Darius on his retirement. 
 


